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Tomasz Dziwiński 
CTO 
Medical Simulation Technologies Sp. z o.o. 
Czarnowiejska 50b | 30-054 Kraków, Poland 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dziwiński, 
 
Thank you for participating in the State-of-the-Art Echo 2017 conference.  The transesophageal 
simulator was one of the highlights of the conference. The possibilities for training 
interventional echocardiographers on individual patient imaging will revolutionize how we 
perform our pre-procedural testing, enhance intra-procedural guidance and likely improve 
procedural outcomes.   
 
After discussions here at Columbia University and the Cardiovascular Research Foundation, I 
am pleased to propose a collaboration with Medical Simulation Technologies in a project to 
initiate this new training algorithm.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rebecca T. Hahn, MD, FACC 
 
 
 
 
 

Rebecca T. Hahn, MD, FACC 
Director of Interventional 
Echocardiography 
Center for Interventional Vascular Therapy 
161 Fort Washington Avenue 
HIP6-623 
New York, NY  10032 

 


